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Highlights from this week  

Our message dinosaur left another challenge 

for the children this week!  We discovered 

that all our toy dinosaurs escaped and hid in 

different parts of the school grounds!  

Thankfully, Rex our message dinosaur, left 

clues and the children were able to rescue 

all our little toys.  A happy ending!  

 

We continued to play lots of games to 

support our listening and attention skills.  

 

We listened to our two new sounds, “s” and 

“a” and thought about different words that 

begin with those sounds. We also took part 

in games to support oral blending for 

example I said “/b/…/a/…/t/”, the children 

tried their hardest to hear the word I said 

i.e. bat.  

Finally, we really enjoyed dressing up for 

Number day and Shine Bright Wear it 

Bright!  We had lots and lots of super 

conversations about patterns and colours 

and played lots of maths games. 

 

 

 

Dates  

End of term – Friday 14th 

February 2025 

 

Next week in Cherry class  

 

We will continue to create 

different types of patterns.  

 

We will take part in helicopter 

story telling sessions. 

 

Rex our message dinosaur has some 

extra special messages and 

challenges tucked under his claw 

and we can’t wait to share them 

with the children!  

 

To celebrate Valentine’s Day, we 

will make special cards and 

friendship bracelets for each 

other. We will talk about how to be 

a good and kind friend. 

Next term in Cherry class  

Our new topic is Growing and 

Changing. 

We will start to learn about 

plants, animals and how people 

grow and change over time and 

lots more! 

 

Please click on the link below to find services that 

are available at Eastcotts Children’s Centre 

Telephone 03003230245 

E-mail admin@ecpbedford.org 

https://ecpbedford.org/ 

Located at 65 Beauvais Square, Shortstown, 

Bedford, MK42 0GG 
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